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For Date: 03/23/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-3591         0135 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:35:00  Clrd-01:45:40
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:36:22  Clrd-01:45:29
         Narrative:      

226 on a Motor Vehicle stop.

25-3592         0151 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:51:17  Clrd-01:56:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-3593         0215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:15:13  Clrd-02:22:00
         Narrative:      

Party provided proper paperwork. Warning issued.

25-3598         0527 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports entry/exit alarm. Disarm code provided   
to system prior to dispatch. 224 notified.

25-3600         0652 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:52:48  Clrd-06:55:00
         Narrative:      

Owner showing suspended license status, different operator.

25-3601         0714 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:14:08  Clrd-07:21:38
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-3602         0823 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting two suspicious vehicles, unoccupied, parked   
in the vicinity attached along roadside.    

         Narrative:      
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228 checked the area, could not locate.   

25-3603         0834 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release. OIC reviewed, release   
issued with instructions to replace plates currently on   
vehicle.   

25-3605         1012 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC renewal payment.   
Payment received & receipt issued.   

25-3610         1213 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 03/23/2025 1232
  Location/Address:    [WEG 58] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:25:30                 Arvd-12:28:58  Clrd-12:32:35
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Front Door Alarm. Unable   
to reach key holders at this time.   

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-3611         1310 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:11:35  Clrd-14:27:24
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-3612         1415 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:18:28                 Arvd-14:24:04  Clrd-14:34:57
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting assistance with MV lockout.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.   

25-3616         1841 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:42:58                 Arvd-18:49:12  Clrd-19:02:40
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states their vehicle was repossessed and they   
need their house keys and medication out of the vehicle.   
Cruiser dispatched to speak with party.

         Narrative:      
225 explained the issue was civil in nature and calling   
party will contact the business in the morning. Cruiser   
clear.   
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25-3618         1915 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:16:02  Enrt-19:20:01  Arvd-19:25:17  Clrd-19:29:04
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller party states his vehicle went missing earlier   
today and has tracked it to the above area and would like to   
speak to an Officer. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
225 explained issue is a civil matter with repo company.   
Party will call the company in the morning.   

25-3619         1921 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-19:21:00  Clrd-19:49:41
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:25:15                 Arvd-19:25:16  Clrd-19:37:56
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Party left vehicle in lot and picked up by attached party.   

25-3621         1956 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states two vehicles driving erratic on Route   
24. Call transferred to MSP.

25-3622         2134 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:34:59  Clrd-21:39:20
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for fail to wear seat belt.

25-3623         2204 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:04:22  Clrd-22:06:31
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-3624         2228 NOISE COMPLAINT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 917] LIBERTY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:29:57                 Arvd-22:30:50  Clrd-22:37:16
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:35:29                 Arvd-22:35:31  Clrd-22:37:11
         Narrative:      

Attached party sent text via WBPD Ipad stating someone   
either revving their engine or playing loud music. Cruiser   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers checked the area and found it to be from vehicles   
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over the line in Brockton. Brockton police notified.   

25-3625         2241 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:42:12                 Arvd-22:42:14  Clrd-22:42:15
         Narrative:      

224 checking on vehicle parked in the area.

         Narrative:      
224 states party is picking up his girlfriend and leaving   
the area. Cruiser clear.   

For Date: 03/24/2025  -  Monday   

25-3637         0521 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/24/2025 0543
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1383] MILEBROOK RD
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-05:28:35  Enrt-05:29:19  Arvd-05:33:34  Clrd-05:43:01
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party reported a suspicious vehicle near the   
attached location. Reporting party is concerned the attached   
vehicle could be stolen since multiple stolen vehicles have   
been dropped off in the same area in the past. Reporting   
party also stated she does not recognize the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is unoccupied, off the roadway and not creating a   
hazard.

25-3638         0633 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/24/2025 0720
  Location/Address:    W CENTER ST + N ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:33:51  Clrd-07:17:45
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic, no violations observed.

25-3639         0641 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-06:41:54  Clrd-07:24:32
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-07:28:35                 Arvd-07:28:42  Clrd-07:28:54
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:28:36                 Arvd-07:28:40  Clrd-07:28:55
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Cleared for priority call. No violations observed.

25-3640         0712 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    BEACON ST
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                       Disp-07:17:52  Enrt-07:18:12  Arvd-07:24:40  Clrd-07:28:07
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-07:24:38                 Arvd-07:24:39  Clrd-07:28:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a suspicious motor vehicle parked near his   
home. Caller stated the attached vehicle has been running   
for approximately 45 minutes and the windows are heavily   
tinted. Unit 226 and 228 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party is resting and checks out at this time, advised to   
move along. Units are clear.

25-3653         0730 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:33:45                 Arvd-11:33:46  Clrd-11:35:30
         Narrative:      

WBMSHS Teacher reporting a minor MVA.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3646         1002 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:02:51  Enrt-10:02:54  Arvd-10:05:49  Clrd-10:49:00
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:59:04                 Arvd-10:59:10  Clrd-11:04:00
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:07:52                 Arvd-11:07:57  Clrd-11:17:17
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:17:23                 Arvd-11:17:28  Clrd-11:25:00
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:25:55                 Arvd-11:26:01  Clrd-11:43:42
         Narrative:      

228 conducting citizen ride along with attached party.   

25-3647         1043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:43:33  Clrd-10:53:53
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-3649         1049 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:49:00  Clrd-10:59:04
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.   

25-3650         1104 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:04:00  Clrd-11:07:52
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for marked lanes violation.   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   6
  Dispatch Log  From: 03/23/2025  Thru: 03/29/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 03/30/2025

25-3652         1125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:25:00  Clrd-11:25:55
         Narrative:      

Warning issued insurance updated roadside.   

25-3654         1138 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:38:11  Clrd-11:57:07
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Citation issued.   

25-3660         1326 SERVE WARRANT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:43:25  Enrt-13:43:36  Arvd-13:50:01  Clrd-14:28:14
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:43:31  Enrt-13:43:33  Arvd-13:49:59  Clrd-14:16:49
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:28:20  Enrt-14:28:23  Arvd-14:28:25  Clrd-14:36:44
         Narrative:      

Brockton district court faxed over Section 35 warrant   
(Docket 2515MH000235)to be served by March 31st, 2025 at   
1630.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton District Court ending mileage   
180238.   

25-3662         1423 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    ALDRICH RD + MILEBROOK RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:23:55  Clrd-14:26:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

25-3665         1452 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:52:07  Clrd-14:55:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

25-3668         1545 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station with completed LTC renewal.   
Red folder created. Receipt issued.   

25-3669         1622 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:28:36                 Arvd-16:28:38  Clrd-16:28:39
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         Narrative:      
E911 caller reporting erratic operator speeding and in   
violation of marked lanes.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle approaching East Bridgewater line. Transferred to   
EBPD via PSAP.

25-3671         1641 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting MVA report. Party advised to return   
once report is complete.   

25-3672         1704 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:06:06                 Arvd-17:06:08  Clrd-17:21:05
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:23:18                 Arvd-17:23:21  Clrd-17:36:23
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:15:19                 Arvd-18:15:21  Clrd-18:54:34
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to an officer regarding a   
situation with his granddaughter.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3673         1717 911 HANGUP Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 hangup. No ALI information mapping. Callback attempts   
straight to automated message stating that phone number is   
no longer in service.

25-3675         2016 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:16:00  Clrd-20:20:14
         Narrative:      

228 checking on vehicle without plates.

         Narrative:      
Operator had dealership plates in the backseat of vehicle.   

25-3678         2035 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:37:51  Enrt-20:37:55  Arvd-20:40:58  Clrd-20:56:07
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:37:59  Enrt-20:38:02  Arvd-20:40:57  Clrd-20:55:27
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting two vehicle MVA. No injuries or airbag   
deployment.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on own power.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.
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25-3679         2134 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:34:02  Clrd-21:34:07
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-3680         2141 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:41:32  Clrd-21:41:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail light.

25-3681         2149 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1518] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:50:00  Clrd-21:51:04
         Narrative:      

Checking on vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

25-3682         2230 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:30:07  Clrd-22:35:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

For Date: 03/25/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-3692         0538 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 03/25/2025 0550
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:40:50                 Arvd-05:44:03  Clrd-05:50:25
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Commercial Burglar, deli motion.

         Narrative:      
Bussiness is open, manager stated everything is fine.   

25-3693         0606 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 03/25/2025 0632
  Location/Address:    [WEG 558] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:09:28                 Arvd-06:13:24  Clrd-06:32:21
         Narrative:      

Employee from business reporting that she observed   
suspicious male party behind the building as she was   
arriving for work. Caller stated it made her uncomfortable   
and would like an officer to check the area and attempt to   
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make contact.

         Narrative:      
Officer made contact with party and he checks out okay. He   
stated he was waiting for a ride.

25-3695         0713 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 03/25/2025 1102
       Vicinity of:    PLEASANT ST + MAPLE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:15:21                 Arvd-07:18:06  Clrd-07:45:13
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:17:21                 Arvd-07:27:17  Clrd-08:21:25
         Narrative:      

Caller stated he arrived for work and noticed a vehicle in   
the woods. Caller did not see anyone in or around the   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested, Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle 26 clear.   

25-3696         0823 911 HANGUP Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
         Narrative:      

911 hang up no ali data, number unable to be called back.

25-3697         0842 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:45:20  Enrt-08:45:23  Arvd-08:45:24  Clrd-09:13:55
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting single car MVA into pole in parking   
lot.   

         Narrative:      
EMS requested on scene.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. May's enroute.   

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.   

25-3701         0927 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:27:50  Clrd-09:30:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

25-3705         0958 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:01:19  Enrt-10:01:22  Arvd-10:04:46  Clrd-10:20:22
         Narrative:      
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E911 caller reporting MVA in Market Basket parking lot.   

25-3709         1015 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report lost/stolen package.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-3706         1018 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for accident report and tow   
release. Reports issued.   

25-3707         1031 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:31:51  Clrd-10:38:02
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning issued for hands free violation.   

25-3711         1110 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for tow release. Release   
issued.   

25-3712         1141 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for accident report. Report   
issued.   

25-3716         1320 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 68] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:20:37  Clrd-13:23:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.

25-3718         1334 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] TORREY ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic driver on route 24.   
Transferred to State Police.   

25-3720         1423 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:23:00  Clrd-14:31:15
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued.   

25-3721         1439 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1496] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:39:00  Clrd-14:49:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for marked lane violation and number plate   
violation.   

25-3725         1525 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 03/25/2025 1610
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:26:56                                Clrd-15:28:23
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:28:27  Enrt-15:28:30  Arvd-15:36:08  Clrd-16:09:49
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:45:12  Clrd-16:09:50
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting DMV. 226 dispatched for traffic.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle.   

25-3726         1537 DISABLED MV Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 03/25/2025 1543
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:39:03  Enrt-15:39:08  Arvd-15:39:12  Clrd-15:42:52
         Narrative:      

224 responding to above area for reports of DMV with parties   
pushing vehicle out of roadway.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and could not locate.

25-3727         1618 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:20:08  Enrt-16:20:15  Arvd-16:22:55  Clrd-16:37:14
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:20:11  Enrt-16:20:13  Arvd-16:22:54  Clrd-16:37:13
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 2 vehicle MVA. Female party reports   
positive airbag deployment and injury to hand. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles receiving private tows.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3728         1640 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting copy of MVA report. Report issued.
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25-3729         1723 GAS ODOR Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1149] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:29:11  Enrt-17:29:14  Arvd-17:31:35  Clrd-17:36:30
         Narrative:      

E911 calling reporting a propane odor. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
FD reports odor coming from sewage treatment plant in   
Brockton.

25-3732         1753 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:53:00  Clrd-18:02:36
         Narrative:      

228 flagged down by elderly male party.   

         Narrative:      
228 transporting party to Dollar Tree.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off.

25-3733         1759 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:59:02  Clrd-18:05:00
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3734         1813 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 836] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:13:42  Clrd-18:15:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-3736         1837 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:41:25  Enrt-18:41:29  Arvd-18:44:18  Clrd-18:55:37
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to 225 in regards to a   
previous incident with his granddaughter.

         Narrative:      
Juvenile texted grandfather that she was not coming home   
from school today and is at an unknown friend's home.    
Juvenile's last known location is in Easton, Easton PD   
contacted and informed of situation.  Grandfather en route   
to Easton PD to file a missing person report.

25-3737         1844 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1191] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:44:07  Clrd-18:49:48
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-3738         1859 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 278] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:59:10  Clrd-19:01:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-3739         2103 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 03/25/2025 2111
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:03:09  Clrd-21:06:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-3741         2118 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:19:44  Enrt-21:19:47  Arvd-21:20:31  Clrd-21:28:57
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:19:49  Enrt-21:19:52  Arvd-21:20:29  Clrd-21:28:55
         Narrative:      

Business line-caller reporting intoxicated female party   
refusing to leave business.

         Narrative:      
Female party has been picked up.

25-3742         2132 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:42:43                 Arvd-21:42:45  Clrd-22:16:19
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to an officer to report an   
incident that occurred last night.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-3743         2144 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 518] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:49:10  Enrt-21:49:13  Arvd-21:57:46  Clrd-22:03:23
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting a male party approached him   
asking for assistance with moving his truck that is stuck in   
mud.

         Narrative:      
Male party has private tow en route.

For Date: 03/26/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-3752         0357 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:58:23                 Arvd-04:00:08  Clrd-04:04:10
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 at the attached location, zone 4 pod B. Unit 226   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Property checks okay at this time.

25-3753         0618 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:19:30  Clrd-07:33:55
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One Citation/warning issued for speeding.

25-3754         0806 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:07:29                 Arvd-08:07:30  Clrd-08:19:58
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting to speak to an officer about an   
issue going on with her old neighbor.

         Narrative:      
CP was at Dunkin Donuts and the involved party began yelling   
vulgar language. Matter was verbal in nature CP would like   
information logged.

25-3762         0950 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:50:14  Clrd-10:00:36
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-3764         1132 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting MVA report. Report given.

25-3765         1141 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:41:55  Clrd-12:20:15
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-3766         1145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:45:07  Clrd-11:53:45
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         Narrative:      
Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

25-3767         1209 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Release given.

25-3768         1215 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-12:16:05  Clrd-12:19:15
         Narrative:      

Motorist reports he is waiting for AAA's arrival. Driver's   
checks ok.   

25-3769         1251 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:52:02  Clrd-13:41:58
         Narrative:      

Officer out at school event.   

25-3770         1301 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:02:23  Clrd-14:00:44
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
All speeds reasonable, no violations observed.

25-3772         1357 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up police report. Report given.

25-3773         1407 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting MSP to assist with a flat tire. CP   
states he has a 6 month old baby with him. Call transferred   
to MSP via PSAP.

25-3777         1452 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:53:40                 Arvd-14:53:42  Clrd-15:26:06
         Narrative:      

224 transporting 2 juveniles to the Brockton line starting   
mileage 76298.0 @ 14:52.   

         Narrative:      
Juvenile will be assisting mother with a flat tire.
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25-3778         1506 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 03/26/2025 1535
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:06:24  Clrd-15:35:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIl requested.

         Narrative:      
Raleighs en route.

25-3779         1515 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to drop off a black cell phone he found in   
the area of the above location. Phone has a sticker on the   
back that says AVLA25 and a smashed screen.

         Narrative:      
Property label created. Will be placed in temporary storage.

25-3780         1636 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-16:36:51  Enrt-16:36:58  Arvd-16:37:33  Clrd-16:45:54
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:37:00                 Arvd-16:37:01  Clrd-16:45:56
         Narrative:      

Officers checking the area for a vehicle that fled a pursuit   
in Brockton.   

         Narrative:      
224 and 226 checked area. Unable to locate at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle entered into LPR.   

25-3781         1733 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.   

25-3782         1739 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.

25-3783         1807 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.

25-3785         1813 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
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    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 03/26/2025 1904
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:19:42                 Arvd-18:19:43  Clrd-19:04:00
         Narrative:      

Officer out community policing at sporting event.

25-3784         1814 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.

25-3786         1819 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-18:19:00  Clrd-18:26:46
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning issued.   

25-3787         1825 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.

25-3788         1838 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.

25-3789         1851 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 305] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-18:51:00  Clrd-18:53:26
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

25-3792         2046 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.   

25-3793         2055 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up two FIDs.

25-3794         2159 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.
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For Date: 03/27/2025  -  Thursday   

25-3800         0648 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:49:19  Clrd-06:54:03
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation/warning issued for speeding.

25-3805         0910 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:11:28                 Arvd-09:11:31  Clrd-09:25:29
         Narrative:      

Officer conducting follow up at above location.   

25-3812         1045 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for tow release and accident   
report. Reports issued.   

25-3814         1115 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting his vehicle will be left at attached   
location overnight due to medical procedure.   

25-3815         1136 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] UNITED DR
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to report losing his grey   
wallet with contents, was lost in the attached area.

25-3816         1143 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:53  Clrd-12:17:31
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-3817         1149 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:49:44  Clrd-11:57:29
         Narrative:      

Passing violation. Citation issued.

25-3818         1201 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:03:49  Enrt-12:03:52  Arvd-12:08:22  Clrd-12:25:31
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his wallet was stolen and returned   
with missing contents.   

25-3824         1319 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 03/27/2025 1613
  Location/Address:    [MID] OAK POINT DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:20:05  Enrt-13:20:09  Arvd-13:39:41  Clrd-16:12:59
         Narrative:      

Officer out with search & rescue at above location looking   
for attached party.   

         Narrative:      
225 clear from assignment at this time.

25-3826         1523 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off operator crash   
report and pick up accident report. Report issued.   

25-3827         1527 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to pick up LTC.   

25-3828         1626 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:31:11  Enrt-16:31:13  Arvd-16:42:03  Clrd-17:00:26
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports he was involved in an accident with an   
inmate on board, one reported injury, call transferred to   
MSP via PSAP. 225 enroute.

25-3829         1633 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:38:20  Enrt-16:38:22  Arvd-16:40:02  Clrd-16:40:04
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:00:36                 Arvd-17:00:37  Clrd-17:30:55
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an officer to review video footage of   
a previous incident.

         Narrative:      
All information forwarded to investigating officer.

25-3831         1643 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting accident report, report given in   
hand.

25-3833         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:30:41                 Arvd-17:31:50  Clrd-17:41:17
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an officer to report an accident   
that occured earlier today.

25-3834         1732 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up their LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-3835         1742 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up their LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-3836         1745 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up their LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-3838         1811 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:11:48                 Arvd-18:11:50  Clrd-19:20:00
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:24:55                 Arvd-19:25:01  Clrd-20:08:21
         Narrative:      

Citizen's academy ride along.

25-3839         1820 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    TERESA RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:20:00  Clrd-18:22:52
         Narrative:      

Officer out with a suspicious motor vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle checks okay, party just purchased the vehicle.

25-3840         1843 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:44:04                 Arvd-18:44:05  Clrd-18:52:27
         Narrative:      

Walk in party here to see the Sgt.

         Narrative:      
Property released to parties.

25-3841         1920 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 03/27/2025 1924
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:20:00  Clrd-19:24:48
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.
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         Narrative:      
Warning for defective headlight.

For Date: 03/28/2025  -  Friday   

25-3844         0042 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 03/28/2025 0129
       Vicinity of:    PLEASANT ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:44:47                 Arvd-00:44:48  Clrd-01:27:50
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:46:34                 Arvd-00:46:35  Clrd-01:10:36
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:46:37                 Arvd-00:47:23  Clrd-01:11:13
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a single car MVA, unknown PI. Caller   
states the vehicle may be attempting to leave the scene.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested, May's en route.

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle. Report to follow.

25-3849         0154 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:54:53  Clrd-01:58:09
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation/warning issued for passing in marked no passing   
zone.

25-3850         0448 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a rollover MVA on RT 24. Caller   
transferred to MSP.

         Narrative:      
MSP requesting EMS, FD dispatched.

25-3851         0617 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:17:47  Clrd-07:34:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One verbal warning issued for speeding.

25-3853         0712 911 HANGUP Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 hangup. No mapping information available and unable to   
call back.
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25-3855         0839 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requests to speak with an officer about online   
harassment. Matter referred to Detective Unit.   
Refer to 25-110-OF.   

25-3865         1202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 03/28/2025 1324
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-12:02:27  Clrd-12:40:49
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, A-1 Affordable en route.

25-3866         1216 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for tow release. Release   
issued.   

25-3868         1252 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for tow release. Release   
issued as tow only.

25-3870         1330 POLICE REQ, General Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:32:15  Enrt-13:32:21  Arvd-13:32:26  Clrd-13:48:48
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:32:19  Enrt-13:32:24  Arvd-13:33:29  Clrd-13:48:23
         Narrative:      

Officers conducting follow up at above location with   
attached party.   

25-3875         1512 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off MVA operator   
report. Report filed refer to 25-107-AC.   

25-3878         1620 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:34:16                 Arvd-16:45:16  Clrd-16:59:36
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:45:10                 Arvd-16:45:12  Clrd-17:20:51
         Narrative:      

Party in station to follow up on previous incident.   

25-3879         1640 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:40:04  Clrd-16:45:57
         Narrative:      

Wsrning issued.

25-3881         1709 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

25-3883         1804 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick-up LTC.   
LTC issued.   

25-3884         1813 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:14:29                 Arvd-18:14:30  Clrd-18:33:14
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:16:43                 Arvd-18:18:05  Clrd-18:32:48
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of vehicle.   

25-3885         1821 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] ADAMS
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting suspicious activity in the area.   
Mercedes, black, sedan, no plates. Last seen meeting dark   
color SUV and both vehicles left the area, unknown direction   
of travel.   
Transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.   

25-3886         1836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1393] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:36:08  Clrd-18:40:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-3887         1920 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:20:43  Clrd-19:20:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for equipment violation.

25-3888         1929 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:29:19  Clrd-19:39:33
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3889         2040 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 195] TIMOTHY DR + HIGHLAND AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:40:17  Clrd-20:41:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation and failure to dim head   
lights.

25-3890         2041 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:41:22  Clrd-20:42:52
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-3892         2045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:45:08  Clrd-20:46:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

25-3893         2102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 03/28/2025 2130
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:02:16  Clrd-21:26:28
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:17:38                 Arvd-21:20:47  Clrd-21:26:24
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's en-route.

         Narrative:      
Tow on scene.   

25-3894         2111 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:12:27                 Arvd-21:12:31  Clrd-21:15:38
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:12:30                 Arvd-21:12:32  Clrd-21:14:46
         Narrative:      

224 out with suspicious vehicle in the area attached.   

         Narrative:      
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Party is employee on site.   

25-3896         2144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:44:58  Clrd-21:45:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for obstructed license plates.

25-3897         2214 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 03/28/2025 2218
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:14:00  Clrd-22:18:07
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:15:25                 Arvd-22:15:26  Clrd-22:17:45
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-3898         2237 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:37:37  Clrd-22:46:13
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-3899         2240 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-22:40:56  Clrd-22:46:05
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

25-3900         2307 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1293] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:08:24  Clrd-23:11:07
         Narrative:      

Checking on vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.

25-3901         2316 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:16:28  Clrd-23:20:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail light.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  26
  Dispatch Log  From: 03/23/2025  Thru: 03/29/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 03/30/2025

For Date: 03/29/2025  -  Saturday   

25-3905         0332 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    RTE 24 S MM 24.8
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:35:39                 Arvd-03:40:13  Clrd-03:48:04
         Narrative:      

MSP requests a cruiser to assist with providing emergency   
lights at an accident scene.

25-3906         0500 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:02:25                 Arvd-05:07:21  Clrd-05:13:22
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a past disorderly person who   
has left the area.

25-3908         0803 NOISE COMPLAINT CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:07:41                 Arvd-08:15:20  Clrd-08:15:24
         Narrative:      

Party reports vehicle idling in the area.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle in the area is conducting business, all checks out.   

25-3910         0935 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC renewal. Application received   
& receipt issued.   

25-3911         0949 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick-up LTC.   
Issued.   

25-3912         1006 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to speak with officer regarding a previous   
incident. Party advised and will return 03/30/25 to speak   
meet with officer.   

25-3913         1026 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 641] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:34:38                 Arvd-10:36:20  Clrd-10:52:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting CO2 alarm is sounding and reading at 83PPM.   
C.P. advised to wait outside for FD to arrive and check the   
residence.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   
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25-3914         1031 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-3915         1101 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [OUT] ARGOL ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller states fathers vehicle was stolen at some point   
over night. Caller's wallet is inside the vehicle & is   
equipped with a tracker that is pinging to an address in   
Providence RI.    
Caller transferred to RI PD via PSAP.

25-3916         1116 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC.   
Issued.   

25-3917         1118 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC.   
Issued.

25-3918         1205 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:05:51  Clrd-12:08:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration sticker.

25-3919         1219 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC.   
Issued.

25-3920         1232 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [EAO] WASHINGTON
         Narrative:      

e911 call requesting FD mutual aid to the area attached for   
MVA.   
FD available and en-route.   

25-3921         1235 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:38:22                 Arvd-12:47:21  Clrd-13:59:14
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to speak with an officer regarding possible   
loan fraud.   
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-3922         1458 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off & pick up MVA report.   
Reports issued & filed.   

25-3923         1516 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC.   
Issued.   

25-3924         1551 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 494] PLAIN ST
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Front door alarm.   
Unable to reach key-holders at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled, valid passcode received by alarm co.   

25-3925         1624 ERRATIC OPERATION Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 03/29/2025 1644
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:24:00  Clrd-16:32:41
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:31:12                 Arvd-16:31:14  Clrd-16:32:39
         Narrative:      

Caller reports vehicle in excess of 60mph illegally passing   
other vehicles. Last seen heading east on Rt. 106.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-3927         1719 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:19:14  Clrd-17:22:11
         Narrative:      

Wsrning issued.

25-3928         1735 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC renewal.   
Application received & receipt issued.   

25-3929         1736 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:38:50                 Arvd-17:38:56  Clrd-18:01:14
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                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:38:53                                Clrd-17:39:39
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:39:42                 Arvd-17:42:20  Clrd-18:01:15
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting two car MVA in the area attached.   
Unknown P/I, air bags were deployed.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Two NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's and May's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Tows on scene.   

25-3930         1753 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC.   
Issued.   

25-3931         1848 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:49:39                 Arvd-18:49:40  Clrd-18:58:42
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:51:10                 Arvd-18:51:11  Clrd-18:59:36
         Narrative:      

228 out with a dirt bike.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised.  Bike to be trailered home.

25-3933         1920 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:20:14  Clrd-19:21:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for no tag lights.

25-3934         1923 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:28:08                 Arvd-19:28:22  Clrd-21:51:05
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:28:10                 Arvd-19:28:22  Clrd-21:51:05
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:28:14                 Arvd-19:28:21  Clrd-19:52:42
         Narrative:      

e911 callers reporting vehicle rolled through the   
intersection and came to rest at the flag pole. Party did   
regain consciousness.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
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BCI requested and en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was involved in a previous accident, 224 checked the   
length of North Main but could not locate.   
Notified Brockton PD.   

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Female party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5

         Narrative:      
228 transporting one female party to booking. Starting   
mileage 27919.2

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 27919.6

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk was contacted, pending voluntary submission of BT for   
bail decision.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail to personal recognizance with sober ride at   
00:00.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Clerk in station at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-129-AR
            Arrest:    SANTIAGO, KASSANDRA        
           Address:    492 SOMERSET AVE   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    26
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%
                       NEGLIGENT OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION


